November 2021 Newsletter

We are incredibly grateful and hope that all of you will renew your memberships if you have not already done so.

The Nominating Committee has nominated:

President: Ann Mostoller

Vice President Millie Taylor

Secretary Ann Miller

Treasurer Jan Newsome to continue in her current role.

Nominating Committee Chair Nancy Lain Highfill

Nominations from the floor will be accepted as well.

November 14, 2021 at 4PM Annual Meeting for Electing and Installing New Officers

During a ZOOM Annual meeting on Sunday, November 14th, we will be electing and installing the new officers for the Anderson County Democratic Women's Club. Make sure to look for an upcoming email with the Zoom link (or a letter for those of you who get this on paper)

More Important News

Volunteers needed for all committees: Hospitality, Ways & Means, and the Nominating Committee which nominates the officers. Sign up and get active in a committee to offer support to the club.

We will NOT be having a **Christmas Party** next month

Letter from President Betsy Speed

It has been a good year!

I am happy to have had the opportunity to serve as the ACDWC President. I am also happy to pass the job to the incoming President. Thank you all very much for helping this club be a viable presence in the community.

Even though we were unable to meet in person, we did manage to carry on the business of the Club in other ways. We stayed in touch with our newsletter. We had meetings on Zoom and attended the annual Tennessee Federation of Democratic Women as well.

Also, thanks to a very active special events committee. We participated with the Anderson County Party to hold our picnic at Melton Lake Pavilion. It was well attended and our scholarship recipient was there and spoke. We help a party to celebrate a long time active member which was also well attended.

Thank you again for allowing me to serve. It has been an honor.